NORTHBRIDGE BUILDING, PLANNING and CONSTRUCTION

COMMITTEE

RECEIVED
Northbridge Town Hall
7 Main Street 1HAUG 19 AH 8: 43
Whitinsville, MA 01588

KORTHARIDGE TOWN GLENK
SORPER K. CEMNCRE
May 1, 2014

Town Hall

Time: 7:00 pm

Open Meeting

PRESENT: Chairman Thomas Pilibosian, Vice Chairman Ronald White, Patrick Moynihan,
Jim Shuris, DPW Director

Meeting called to order at 7:05 p.m.

Approval of Minutes

A motion was made by Mr. Moynihan and seconded by Mr. White to approve the minutes from March 13,
2014. The motion carried unanimously.

A motion was made by Mr. Moynihan and seconded by Mr. White to approve the minutes from April 3,
2014. The motion carried unanimously.

Town Hall Project
A motion was made by Mr. Moynihan and seconded by Mr. White to close out the Town Hall project. The

motion carried unanimously

DPW Facility
Discussed the 1.4 million dollar DPW facility with Mr. Shuris. Phase one will be to install tents and phase

two is to demolish two buildings.

Fire Station
Chief Nestor and Mr. Shuris to be contacted to ask Gale Associates to provide a letter stating what work
has to be done for the fire stations repairs including estimated construction costs.

Approval of Invoices

None

New Business
Mr. Pilibosian will ask Ken Warchol to attend our next meeting to discuss the refurbishment of the great

hall.

Adjournment
Motion was made by Mr. Moynihan and seconded by Mr. White to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 p.m. The

motion carried unanimously.

The next meeting of the Committee is scheduled for June 5, 2014 at Northbridge Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,
Ron White, BPCC



